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We praise God for two barrels full of school supplies, personal 
hygiene items, children’s shoes and adults and children’s Christian 
books and other accessories. We pray for the ship not to be 
delayed by bad weather on the ocean. 
 

We are thankful to God that Barbara Brewer and Ruth traveled to Zambia safely. And on 
August 11, we conducted a ‘VBC’ type of program where we reached over 120 boys and 
girls and some parents who sat in and listened. 

 

      

 
Please, continue to pray for the pastors who attended the Equipping Servants International 
(ESI) conference. Pray that they will be refreshed and encouraged as they meet to 
encourage one another in the study of the Word. 

Pray for God’s provision of funding to provide Bibles in the local language of people who 
don’t read English. 

~Ruth and Artis Powell 

 


